
My favourite memories of my time at the drama studio were all the 
final performances - from my very first one at the Netherbow theatre 
to all the years at Adam house. The effort and enthusiasm put in by 
everyone made the whole experience so exciting and fun. The drama 
studio unlocked my passion for the theatre and since leaving I have 
gone on to direct and produce myself .  All of us were given the 
opportunity to be as creative as we wanted but at the same time 
learning skills and techniques that would make us better performers.  
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